xR HARRISON COUNTY TROY J. PETERSON
'\ BSHERIFF’S OFFICE SHERIFF

P.O. Box 1480¢GULFPORT, MISSISSIPPI 395024228-896-0606

***DRESS RELEASE***
For Immediate Release

The Harrison County Sheriff’s Office is seeking information on the below
listed individual and vehicle. According to Sheriff Troy Peterson, on March 21,
2019 the Harrison County Sheriff’s Office responded to three burglaries which
occurred in the Woolmarket community. Then, on March 25, 2019 the Harrison
County Sheriff’s Office responded to two burglaries which occurred in Harrison
County near the Hancock County line. Photographs were obtained from home
security systems which depicted the same individual at different burglary
locations. A white van also pictured below was seen in the Woolmarket area.
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(The date and Time on the above listed photograph is incorrect).
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Please contact the Harrison County Sheriff’s Office at 228-897-1364 or Mississippi
Coast Crime Stoppers at www.p3tips.com or call 1-877-787-5898.

Approved For Release:

TroyJ .Wriff, Harrison County, Mississippi



